FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
April 2015

Dear Management Team,

The month of April…

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bunnings Sausage Sizzle
Bunning sausage sizzle on the 18th April at Castle Hill was a very busy day despite it being school holidays. 
620 sausages sold
Profit $1195.50

Second-hand clothing
This has been something that has been going on quietly in the background. A further $55 has come in. This will stop during May so we can focus on Hobart.

Entertainment Books
Ann Keating is continuing with the Entertainment Books with 20% of sales going to fundraising.

Future events:
19th June- Blue Illusions. This will be at Castle Hill, Double Bay and Erina from 11-2pm. 

4th July- Masters Rouse Hill sausage sizzle 8-4pm. This is our first time doing a sausage sizzle at the new Masters store. They have extended the time to a full day. 

18th July- Garage Sale. Lorraine Barlow has kindly offered her house and is keen to do a garage sale on this date. 

18th October- Bunnings Castle Hill sausage sizzle

7th November- Bingo Evening at St Joseph’s. A Christmas raffle will coincide with this. 

Proposed event: 
We still have a lot of jewellery donated by the chorus. It might be best to sell it over a few Wednesday evenings in June and then what is left can be put into the garage sale. 

I will keep an eye on how much money is being raised, as our goal would be at least $10,000 for the year April 2015-April 2016. We can always add in a chocolate drive or something from Living Fundraisers (seed embedded Christmas cards, flower, vegie, fruit or herb growing kits etc) if we need to. 

All the best,
Karen

Karen Totaro
FR Committee
ktotaro@mac.com
